
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 23, 2022 

 

 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies -9:00AM  
Burrito Ministry-2:30PM to 4:30PM 
At Jenkins, then to Nashville. 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30 PM 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice –7:00PM 
 

Whitney Philbrick, Safe travel for Debbie 
Flack (Amy’s Mother) Vickie, Ty,  
Andrew Baker 
 

Wayne Clark 
Johnny & Marie Crawford 
Chip & Kathy Duncan 
Cody Duncan 
Casey, Macey & Cain Duncan 
Jenkins Church, Pastor Jason, and all 
Session Members 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

PRELUDE 
How Firm a Foundation #275 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
Psalm 84:1 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing #2 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
Joel 2:23-32 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
There Shall Be Showers of Blessing #289 
 
OFFERING 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
Luke 18:9-14 
 
SERMON 
Reformed, And Always Reforming 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Fairest Lord Jesus #88 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 
In My Heart there Rings a Melody #514 
 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

1517 to 2022 – 505 years of Protestantism  
 

Who are the Reformed? We are! 

On October 31, 1517 Martin Luther pinned his 95 Theses (aka the Disputation on the 

Power of Indulgences) onto the door of Wittenberg Germany’s All Saints Cathedral. 

The result was eventually the break of Protestant believers from the Catholic Church. 
 

Today we celebrate our faith lineage, recognizing that people of faith are not only 

Reformed, we are always reforming. 
 

Bonus points for the first to explain why Martin Luther had a Diet of Worms. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12 
 

The women will team up and shop for Christmas gift baskets  

for the six Thistle Farms homes 
 

AND THEN! 
 

Return to the church for a catered lunch to share what you found shopping.  
 

Don’t miss this fun event! 

RSVP to Sally Turko at 615.423.2393 

Love The Lord? Love Kids?  

Let us teach our young ones! 
 

Jenkins Kids needs another adult or two for 

Sunday mornings.  
 

We have a new curriculum to help our students 

and teachers have a wonderful time learning 

about God in their own way during worship. 

 
 

Will you serve once a month to teach our 

children? 

Please let Brother Jason know! 

 Do you sense a need in a 

community, our church, or in 

someone’s life?  

Do you see how it might be 

helped? 
 

Do you think there’s something 

fun we can do as a community 

of faith? 
 

What idea do you have? 

Let us know!  
 

The church leadership is excited 

to know how you see the church 

best fulfilling the call of Christ.  

 

 


